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JUL 14 2008

Mr. Greg A. Von Krosigk, Registered Agent
Cavalryman II, LL.C.
50 I Garfield Street
Laramie, WY 82070

Re: Closure of Administrative Order
The Cavalryman Water System
Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0036
PWS ID # WY5600308

Dear Mr. Von Krosigk:

This letter is to infonn you of the United States Environmental Protection Agency's
(EPA) decision to close the Administrative Order ("Order"), Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0036,
issued to The Cavalryman Water System on March 19,2007. The EPA has recognized that the
Cavalryman Water System has hooked up to South Laramie W&S District and therefore we will
close the Order at this time.

If you have any questions about this matter, please call me at 303-312-6896,

Sincerely,

Lisa Kahn, Team Leader
Drinking Water Enforcement Program
Office of Enforcement, Compliance
and Environmental Justice

cc: WDEQ (via email)
WDH (via email)
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